WITHDRAWAL OF UG SEAT

The Medical Counseling Committee has received a letter from Gulbarga Institute of
Medical College, Gulbarga requesting to reduce One MBBS Seat Contributed during the 1% Round
of Undergraduate Counseling. Therefore, MCC has decided to withdraw the following UG seat
contributed earlier during 1% Round toward the 15% All India Quota UG 2016 in before processing
of Result-1:

1. GulbargalInstitute of Medical College, Gulbarga

College Name Gulbarga Institute of Medical College, Gulbarga

Letter sent by By Director Email, GIMC, Gulbarga

Email dated 16/08/2016

Course No. of Seatsreduced Reduced from ... to ....

MBBS Seat Reduced by 1 (UR | From 23to 22
Category)

In view of the foregoing the above UG seat stands withdrawn with immediate effect.

Notice posted on 23.08.2016



